
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE CITY OF ABERDEEN 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ORDINANCE NO. 14-O-11 

FISCAL YEAR 2014-2015 BUDGET 

 

 The Mayor and City Council will hold a public hearing at Aberdeen City Hall  

in the Council Chambers, 60 North Parke Street on Monday, May 19, 2014, at 7:00 p.m. 

to present and receive input on the water enterprise fund, sewer enterprise fund, stadium 

enterprise fund, general fund, and all capital budgets.  

 

 Copies of these budgets will be available at City Hall and on the City website, 

www.aberdeen-md.org. Residents are encouraged to provide written or verbal comments. 

Special accommodation by request with advance notice. 

 

      

 

 

 

      Monica A. Correll, City Clerk 

 
Posted on May 1, 2014 

 

http://www.aberdeen-md.org/

